
 

 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN The Clinton Township Sewerage Authority, County of 
Hunterdon, State of New Jersey, is soliciting Proposals for Professional Sewer Engineering 
Services through a Fair and Open Process in accordance with N.J.S.A. 19:44A-20.4 et. seq. 
RFPS shall be obtained from Clinton Township Sewerage Authority Administrator, Meliss 

Paulus, administrator@ctsauthority.org, 908-735-5026. Proposals must be submitted via certified 
mail, courier or hand delivery at 79 Beaver Avenue, Suite 3, Clinton, New Jersey 08809, in 

sufficient time so that CTSA receives it no later than 10:00 a.m. on February 21, 2025. 
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